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Summer, 2018 
Dear Second Grade Families, 
 I want to welcome you as an integral part of your child's second grade year.  
I am excited about the possibilities this year holds!! 
 In order to encourage continual communication between home and school, 
each day your child will bring home a folder and assignment agenda.  Each Monday 
you will also receive a weekly newsletter in your child’s folder to inform you of our 
learning goals for the week.    

Your child will need the following materials for a successful school year:  
• Crayons (Crayola– box of 24) 
• Colored pencils (Crayola– box of 12) 
• 2 dozen  #2 Ticonderoga Pencils  (please do not purchase decorated or plastic 

coated pencils.  These pencils are hard to sharpen and ruin our pencil       
sharpeners.) 

• 6 Glue sticks (bigger ones last longer) 
• Scissors 
• Backpack 
• Folder  
• Four EXPO markers for our personal white boards 
• Headphones (Please do not buy ear buds as they do not last)  

These items are needed for the classroom:   
• Kleenex boxes     Clorox or Lysol wipes 
• Paper towel      Band-Aids 
• Hand sanitizer         Ziploc bags (all sizes)   

 I have been excitedly preparing for this school year!  I know that if we work 
as a team, we will provide a supportive and challenging environment for your child.  
 

Please join us on August 20th for our Vanderbilt Open House!    
 

Have a blessed summer!  Sincerely, Mrs. Dorland 


